
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Aaron S. Reeves, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: SCBA Packs Donation 
 
DATE: August 6, 2013 
  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Fire Department received a grant for new SCBA packs and no longer need 
the old packs.  The grant does not allow them to sell the packs but they can be 
donated to another department.  The Fire Department would like to donate the 
old packs and tanks to the Goodhue Fire Department. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends declaring the old SCBA packs and tanks as excess property 
and authorizing the donation to the City of Goodhue Fire Department. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
I respectfully request a motion declaring the old SCBA packs and tanks as 
excess property and authorizing the donation to the City of Goodhue Fire 
Department. 


